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10th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Further to my last correspondence to you yesterday regarding the Return of Face to Face Learning 
at the College tomorrow Friday 11th June 2021, I would like to emphasise that tomorrow will be a 
full day of learning with full classes scheduled for Prep – Year 12 students. 
 
In addition to this, the Victorian Government has since made further changes in regard to Mask 
wearing. People aged 12 years old and over must wear a fitted face mask indoors and outdoors 
(except at private residences), unless an exception applies. 
 
Therefore, we advise the College community, commencing Friday 11th June, staff, visitors, and 
Secondary School students aged 12 years and over are required to wear a face mask whilst on the 
College premises this includes both indoors and outdoors.  
 
Some students and staff are exempt from these requirements. The same exemptions to the 
wearing of face masks apply in schools as when people are out in the community. This includes 
students who are over the age of 12 and are unable to wear a face mask due to the nature of their 
disability. This also includes students or staff who have a medical condition, such as problems with 
their breathing, a serious skin condition on the face, a disability or a mental health condition. 
 
I would also like to remind the College community that Monday 14th June is a Public Holiday & 
Tuesday 15th June is a Curriculum day. No classes will be held at the College on these days. Camp 
Australia will, however, continue to operate a full day program on Tuesday 15th June for families 
that require this service. 
 
We continue to pray to God and lean on him during this time, and we look forward to welcoming all 
students back at the College tomorrow Friday 11th June at 8.40am. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the College. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Damian Higgins 
Principal 


